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Meeting was called to order at 5:59pm by Rick, two guests were introduced: Mike (Buck) Buchanan and 
Dee  Buchanan, friends of the Franklins (and YEAH!  The joined tonight.) 

Treasurer’s Report Beginning balance: $6146.61 Debbie for Jennifer Durrett
 (Holiday $1000, 20th Annv  $2000, charity $335, Operating reserve $2000)

funds available __$806.61__  
            

Old Business Rick
 New Member Liasions Cyndie & Brenda, website forms updated
 Wine Raffle (November)—the club earned $90
 Holiday Party review—most would agree that this was a very successful and FUN holiday party 

with great music, especially the last dance “Footloose”.  
           

Committee Reports/Upcoming Events Rick for Dale Durrett
 January 29th Bowling---there is still time to come and bowl or just cheer. Contact Cathy 

Shepherd
 February 9th Super Bowl party at El Agave Taqueria, Auburn   hosted the Aumonds.  Cost is $35 

per person, sign up via Punchbowl and send your money to Karen Aumond asap
 February  27th  Dash-n-Dine at La Fornaretta, Newcastle   hosted by the Durretts. 
 March 2nd    Studio Movie Grill    Purdys  They will look into what movies are available that 

weekend and let us know.
 March TBD   Mystery Run    Franklins—plan on a nice drive, good lunch and something sweet for 

dessert if desired
 April TBD    Go Kart Racing   Lairds
 April  TBD   Lodi wineries   Steve Bluestein
 April TBD   ? Grand Island Mansion substitute?   Let us know if you have suggestions

New Business
 20th Anniversary celebration in 2026—Let’s get a committee started!  All ideas are welcomed, 

and suggested destinations were Monterey, Mendocino, and Oregon. Thank you Steve  Johnson 
for offering to (co)chair this committee

 Annual By Law review—it was asked if the By Laws needed updating, and none were offered
 Next Charity for consideration:  Women of Worth Mission, Cedar Ridge, CA   Steve J.

Corvette Enthusiast Corner       Mark Triolo helped with our trivia corner tonight.  Questions will be 
posted in the February minutes (because I was trying to answer them and couldn’t keep up with the 
notes!)

Meeting was adjourned by Rick at 6:34.

50/50 Raffle   Folks purchased $175 in tickets, and $87 went to our charity, Washington Veteran’s 
Memorial.   We made the  400 mark and will invite them in February to receive their check.  Merrill 
Grant was the winner of $88. Thanks to all who purchased tickets. 

Submitted 1-22-25 by Debbie Franklin


